
Some clips may be behind a paywall.  If you need access to these clips, email me at menoll@pa.gov.   
 
Climate Change 
 
Penn St. Daily Collegian: Seamus McGraw brings issue of listening to opposing views in talk about 
climate change 
http://www.collegian.psu.edu/news/campus/article_79f92c76-b69b-11e6-a42d-57ed2115d4d5.html 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Sharon Herald: December programs announced at Munnell Run 
http://www.sharonherald.com/community/december-programs-announced-at-munnell-
run/article_07493fae-b66e-5bac-b702-e4d6517e8d99.html 
 
Drought 
 
Pennlive: Drought or no drought, George Washington will be crossing the Delaware this year 
http://www.pennlive.com/news/2016/11/drought_or_no_drought_george_w.html#incart_river_home 
 
Delaware Online: NCCo drought concerns grow; water conservation urged 
http://www.delawareonline.com/story/news/2016/11/29/drought-concerns-grow-ncco-residents-
asked-conserve-water/94592398/  
 
Energy 
 
StateImpact PA: Lebanon County judge reverses ruling on Sunoco pump station 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2016/11/28/lebanon-county-judge-reverses-ruling-on-
sunoco-pump-station/#more-43659 
 
Penn St. Daily Collegian: Sustainability panel discusses documentary 'After Coal' following showing at the 
State Theatre 
http://www.collegian.psu.edu/news/campus/article_43087da2-b6b4-11e6-811b-436913fa81d6.html 
 
Mining 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: GOP senators face push to pass stalled Miners Protection Act 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2016/11/29/Casey-pushes-for-
Trump-to-make-good-on-coal-promises/stories/201611290144  
 
PBS: Why Cleaning up Abandoned Coal Mines is Important - and difficult 
http://www.pbs.org/newshour/bb/cleaning-abandoned-coal-mines-important-difficult/  
 
Oil and Gas 
 
Times Leader: Date changed for release of PennEast Pipeline’s final Environmental Impact Study 
https://timesleader.com/news/611338/date-changed-for-release-of-penneast-pipelines-final-
environmental-impact-study 
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Butler Eagle: Board OKs wells Rex Energy to meet conditions 
http://www.butlereagle.com/apps/pbcs.dll/article?AID=/20161129/BUSINESS01/711299941 
 
RigZone: Study Identifies Highest Methane Emitters of Abandoned US Wells 
http://www.rigzone.com/news/oil_gas/a/147480/Study_Identifies_Highest_Methane_Emitters_of_Aba
ndoned_US_Wells  
 
LVB.com: Gas? Oil? Electricity? Bargains to be had for businesses 
http://www.lvb.com/article/20161127/LVB01/311279991/gas-oil-electricity-bargains-to-be-had-for-
businesses  
 
Petro Global News: Pennsylvania loses a third of its oil and gas jobs 
http://petroglobalnews.com/2016/11/pennsylvania-loses-a-third-of-its-oil-and-gas-jobs/  
 
Radiation Protection 
 
York Daily Record: WikiLeaks posts Three Mile Island meltdown insights 
http://www.ydr.com/story/news/2016/11/29/wikileaks-posts-three-mile-island-meltdown-
insights/94600336/ 
 
CBS21: Three Mile Island testing sirens will sound at 12:15 p.m. on Thursday 
http://local21news.com/news/local/three-mile-island-testing-sirens-will-sound-at-1215-pm-on-thursday 
 
FOX43: Three Mile Island has emergency siren signal test scheduled for Thursday 
Three Mile Island has emergency siren signal test scheduled for Thursday 
 
ABC27: TMI nuke sirens test planned for Thursday 
http://abc27.com/2016/11/29/tmi-nuke-sirens-test-planned-for-thursday/ 
 
Waste 
 
Bradford Era: CHEMSWEEP to provide local counties with pesticide disposal 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/chemsweep-to-provide-local-counties-with-pesticide-
disposal/article_e7ec5678-b5be-11e6-84fd-07bcf8cda10f.html 
 
Water 
 
Williamsport Sun Gazette: Teams in county to help flood victims 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2016/11/teams-in-county-to-help-flood-victims/ 
 
StateImpact PA: As drought persists, DRBC steps up efforts to repel salt front in Delaware River 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2016/11/28/as-drought-persists-drbc-steps-up-efforts-to-
repel-salt-front-in-delaware-river/#more-43650 
 
Morning Call: Bethlehem Township approves hike in sewer rates 
http://www.mcall.com/news/local/bethlehem/mc-bethlehem-township-sewer-hike-20161128-
story.html 
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Republican Herald: Recommendation on Ashland water tank paint issue pending 
http://republicanherald.com/news/recommendation-on-ashland-water-tank-paint-issue-pending-
1.2123710 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: DEP: Deer Lake dam reconstruction fouling trout steam 
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2016/11/30/DEP-Deer-Lake-dam-reconstruction-
fouling-trout-steam/stories/201611300168  
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Shamokin News-Item: Coal Twp. family inks settlement with Sunoco over gasoline spill 
http://www.newsitem.com/news/2016-11-
30/Today%27s_Top_Stories/Coal_Twp_family_inks_settlement_with_Sunoco_over_g.html 
 
Gantdaily.com: PA Environmental Stewards: Apply for 2017 Governor’s Awards for Environmental 
Excellence 
http://gantdaily.com/2016/11/30/pa-environmental-stewards-apply-for-2017-governors-awards-for-
environmental-excellence/ 
 
New Castle News: State pumps $3 million into overhaul of Sharon's former Westinghouse plant 
http://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/state-pumps-million-into-overhaul-of-sharon-s-former-
westinghouse/article_06d06848-b4c7-11e6-95b7-4767c551cf5d.html 
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